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Edward Luton, Esq. , Chairman Mr. Gustave A. Linenberger
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,. D . C . 20555 Washington, D. C. 20555

Dr. Ilarry Foreman
Box 305, Mayo
University of Minnesota
Minr.eanolis, Minnesota 55455

.

In the Matter of General Electric Company
(Vallecitos Nuclear Center - General Electric
Test Reactor, Operating License No. TR-1)

Docket No. 50-70 (Show Cause)

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a joint letter dated December 12, 1978, from Mr. Bruce Johnson,
Ms. Christine Weber and.Mr. Steve llart expressing their views regarding
the General Electric Test Reactor.

The NRC Staff considers this letter to be in the nature of a written limited
appearance statement under 10 CFR S 2.715 and, therefore, forwards it to
the Board for its consideration. -
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Lawrence J. C andler
* Counsel for NRC Staff
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